
RE: Sasiadek Recommendation Letter 

 

This letter is to recommend Dr. Susan Sasiadek. I have known Susan for the past eight 

years. In 2014 I had the opportunity to work directly with her as the Chair of the MBA 

program with the Forbes School of Business and Technology.  Susan was a great asset 

to the team and maintained high standards for quality in working with the MBA program 

and Associate faculty. She also worked closely with the Bachelor of Arts Business 

Administration team in formulating a faculty forum for all administrative faculty to come 

together and share ideas to help enhance both programs and helped the team finalize 

their program learning outcomes. During the past year, Susan took part in completing 

credit hour analysis on many of the MBA classes, DQ mapping to the program learning 

outcomes and reviewing and mentoring several Associate Faculty members. 

 

As a manager, I observed Susan’s meticulous record keeping, her ability to align herself 

with the organizational values and the ability to identify potential problems and suggest 

solutions. She is an effective communicator and works well with others.  

 

Dr. Sasiadek is an excellent employee who went above and beyond. I would highly 

recommend her. 

 

Please let me know if I can provide you with any further information. 

Respectfully,  

Diane Hamilton 

Diane Hamilton, Ph.D. 
drdianehamilton@gmail.com 
diane.hamilton@faculty.ashford.edu 
602-616-7867 
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